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• Masses for Holy Week are being live-streamed by the Diocese and recorded at St. Andrew.  Check out our 
ST. ANDREW CRUSADERS class in Goggle classrooms for all important announcements. 

• Thank you for all your support during this challenging time!  We love connecting with you through social 
media and Zoom.  We are truly an amazing community and it is so wonderful to see the many acts of kindness 
and support you are offering one another.  Thank you for your support and flexibility with your teachers.  Hang in 
there!  Let’s pray for an Easter miracle so we can see each other again soon!  

• Please be on time and ready for your Zoom meetings.  Teachers have worked hard preparing lessons, please 
be respectful of their time and yours.  Barring any technological difficulties, we expect students to be on time 
and ready for Zoom meetings with necessary materials.  Thank you!  

• Registration for 2020-2021 School Year is in progress!  At this time, instructional fees are delayed until June 
15, but everyone is welcome to register now.  There will not be an increase in tuition for 2020-2021, and we are  
going to a 12 month payment schedule as opposed to the current 10 month payment schedule. No incidentals 
for March were charged to your account.    

• No School Friday, April 10:  Teachers will not post any new work in your Google Classrooms on Friday or for the 
week of Spring Break (April 13-17).  Mrs. Wilfong will post some craft ideas, recipes, and ways to stay healthy in 
our ST. ANDREW CRUSADERS Google classroom to keep you busy if you like.  Just visit our page for fun ideas 
from Mrs. Prince, Mrs. Ferretti, and Nurses Cunningham and DaGrossa.   

• Google Classroom Guardian Information: Please be sure to check your junk mail folder in order to accept the 
invitation to be a guardian of your student’s classes. This is giving permission for Google Classroom to email you 
summaries of your student’s work in his/her classes. You must accept the invitation for each child in order to 
receive information for each child. Please be sure you are not logged into your student’s Google account when 
accepting this invitation. If so your student will receive the summary emails and you will not receive any 
information about the classwork. This is an easy way to stay up to date on your child’s work for each class. 
You will only receive one invitation per child. The summary emails will include information for all the classes for 
your child. If you have not received the email, please let Mrs. Lewis know via email, 
mlewis@standrewschoolmb.org and she can resend the invitation. 

Our God, the One who is breathing life into your life, is full of  love for 
you- no matter what.  ~ Annie F. Downs

Prayer for a Pandemic 

O clement, O loving, O sweet Mother Mary, We, your children of  every 
nation, Turn to you in this pandemic. Our troubles are numerous; our fears 

are great. Grant that we might deposit them at your feet, Take refuge in your 
Immaculate Heart, And obtain peace, healing, rescue, And timely help in all 

our needs. You are our Mother. Pray for us to your Son. Amen.
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